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I oppose to the demolition and rebuild of the stadium in Moore Park. I believe that it is a 
waste of resources and public money to knock down a structure that is still viable to cater 
for its audience.  
 
I believe that if a new facility were to be built from the ground up, it should be in Western 
Sydney. It's not secret that Sydney is expanding rapidly and the population needs to have 
a reason to live and work and play beyond inner Sydney. A stadium there would not only 
cater for this, but provide jobs for locals. There is greater demand there and not enough 
solutions, it would be ideal if this was one of them 


